
Rights of Way Managers Group meeting, 9 May 2019 
  
The National ROWMG working group met in London at the GeoPlace conference on 9th May 2019. 

The Working Group received a presentation from the Ramblers and British Horse Society on their 
plans for researching and then submitting applications to highway authorities for recording historical 
unrecorded public rights of way on the Definitive Map and Statement. 

The Working Group discussed the implications of the DfT’s Future of Mobility: Urban Strategy and 
discussed the importance of the urban public rights of way network within its context. 

Following a discussion, the Working Group agreed the benefits of increasing the activity of its 
members outside of meetings with other organisations. 
 


